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FTP Update (Outcome of Thornaby/next proposals) 
 
 

1. The minutes of the last Face the People session held in Thornaby on 
May 19th are attached. 

 
2. The meeting was well attended and feedback suggests that the 

sessions are valued. 
 

3. If we follow the current process the next session would be due for 
September and would take place within the Stockton area. Members 
will recall that we agreed to hold these sessions in areas with higher 
levels of crime, disorder and anti social behaviour. To follow this 
pattern it is suggested that the proposed September session would be 
held in the Parkfield Mill Lane Pathfinder vicinity. 

 
4. Members are asked to consider whether to follow our current pattern 

and hold our next session in September and whether the venue should 
be within the Parkfield Mill Lane area. 

 
Community Safety Manager 
21st July 2009  


